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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Fair 

Thanks again to everyone who supported this year’s Christmas Fair. Lots  
of you came along with family and friends and there was a very long, and  
very patient, queue to see Santa Claus. The profits from the fair will be used for the 
benefit of your children. 

Special thanks to the PTFA members who worked so hard to make it a success 
and to the staff and children for their enterprise stalls. 

Safeguarding In Sport 

All our staff and all those from outside organisations, such as Crystal Palace FC 
Sports Foundation, are subject to enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) 
checks and follow our safeguarding procedures. 

The NSPCC has launched a dedicated football hotline for victims of abuse,  
supported by the FA. The free helpline is available 24 hours a day on 0800 023 
2642. The organisation also has dedicated resources for safeguarding children in 
sport at https://thecpsu.org.uk/  

The BBC also has a video featuring Wayne Rooney and other England team  
captains giving advice about keeping children safe in sport http://www.bbc.co.uk/
news/uk-38185414?mc_cid=62a88f19b5&mc_eid=a60a81ec7c  

The governing bodies of athletics, cricket and many other sports have their own 
safeguarding procedures and resources, which can be found on their websites. 

For general advice about discussing these issues with your children, go to 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-
38185414?mc_cid=62a88f19b5&mc_eid=a60a81ec7c  

Words of the Week 

The Words of the Week for next week are: Yuletide (Years 2-6) 
 Christmas (Foundation Stage & Year 1) 

Dogs 

A reminder that other than registered assistance dogs, dogs are not allowed  
anywhere on the school site, including the front path, car park and cycle shed. 

Data Protection 

As an academy within the Greenshaw Learning Trust, the trust acts as our data 
controller. Any enquiries about the data we hold on your children or on you should 
still be made to the school office first of all, but you can then contact the trust if 
needed. The trust is registered with the Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 

T. 0303 123 1113 F. 01625 524510 www.ico.org.uk  

j2blast 

j2blast is a maths test app from j2e. Children can pit their mathematical skills 
against other players on-line and see their place in the rankings for the previous 
seven days. To take part, they can log in with their London Grid for Learning USO 
account at http://www.j2e.com/j2blast  

https://thecpsu.org.uk/
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-38185414?mc_cid=62a88f19b5&mc_eid=a60a81ec7c
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-38185414?mc_cid=62a88f19b5&mc_eid=a60a81ec7c
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-38185414?mc_cid=62a88f19b5&mc_eid=a60a81ec7c
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-38185414?mc_cid=62a88f19b5&mc_eid=a60a81ec7c
http://www.ico.org.uk
http://www.j2e.com/j2blast


Headteacher’s Awards 

Saadia Badger Her Shape Pictures For Homework 

Archie Badger His Shape Pictures For Homework 

Jack Turtle Really Working Hard To Improve In Maths 

Lucy Jaguar Her Tower of London Marble Run Game 

Tyler  Jaguar His Tudor Executioner's Axe 

Charlie Jaguar His Tudor Board Game and Axe 

Mikhaila Jaguar Her Model Guillotine 

Maximo Jaguar His Tudor Executioner's Axe 

Mason Ladybird Consistently Being Helpful To Other Children 

Wiktor Eagle An Imaginative And Well Written Poem About The Northern Lights 

Jonte Eagle An Imaginative And Well Written Poem About The Northern Lights 

Birgit Eagle An Imaginative And Well Written Poem About The Northern Lights 

Aleisha Eagle An Imaginative And Well Written Poem About The Northern Lights 

Liyah Eagle An Imaginative And Well Written Poem About The Northern Lights 

Harriet Eagle An Imaginative And Well Written Poem About The Northern Lights 

Jessica Eagle An Imaginative And Well Written Poem About The Northern Lights 

Erin Puffin Her Diary About Chocolate Making 

Raphael Puffin His Diary About Chocolate Making 

Sarvagyan Panda His 'Frog Princess' Booklet Made For Homework 

Magge Puffin Accurately adding three digit and two digit numbers 

Jamie Badger Independent Learning 

Archie Badger Independently Constructing Bar Graphs Of Christmas Decorations 

Ruby Badger Independently Constructing Bar Graphs Of Christmas Decorations 

Emelie Badger Independently Constructing Bar Graphs Of Christmas Decorations 

Stewart Puffin Improving His Handwriting 

Jack Turtle A Big Improvement In His Story Writing 

Olivia-Jane Panda Independently Completing A Fractions Challenge Task 
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Sutton Young Singers Now Recruiting For New Members  

From January 2017 

 Sutton Music Service’s brand new choir, Sutton Young Singers, is aimed at 
 talented and enthusiastic young singers aged 8 to 13. Rehearsals take place 
on Thursday afternoons during term time from 5-6pm at St Andrew’s Church, Cheam. They have 
lots of exciting performance opportunities coming up, including Sutton Music Service’s ‘Summer 
Celebration’ at the Royal Festival Hall in July 2017. They are offering a discounted membership 
rate of £29 per term until the end of the Spring term, followed by their usual rate of £58. To  
arrange a short, informal audition, please contact Emily Murphy e-mail  
emurphy27@suttonmail.org  

The Governing Body of Wildridings Primary School in Bracknell is  
proposing that the school should become an academy and join the  
Greenshaw Learning Trust. For more information, go to  

https://wildridingsprimary.co.uk/bracknell-forest/primary/wildridings/site/pages/schoolinformation/wps-a  

Lost Property 

The lost property baskets are overflowing. If your child has lost anything, please come and check 
through the baskets (by the school office). Any items not claimed by 21st December will be  
recycled. Please make sure that your child’s clothing is named so that it can be returned to them. 

mailto:emurphy27@suttonmail.org
https://wildridingsprimary.co.uk/bracknell-forest/primary/wildridings/site/pages/schoolinformation/wps-a


Class attendance - w/c 28th November 2016 
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Further dates are available on our website 

Dates for your diary 
 

Tuesday 13th December .................. 2:00pm Nursery & Reception Christmas performance  
6:00pm Year 3 & 4 Carol Service at St Peter’s Church 

Wednesday 14th December ............. 2:00pm & 5:30pm Key Stage 1 performance  

Thursday 15th December ................. 6:00pm Year 5 & 6 Carol Service at St Peter’s Church 

Friday 16th December ...................... Whole School Christmas Lunch 

Tuesday 20th December .................. Panto (KS1 & 2), Party for Nursery and Reception classes 

Wednesday 21st December ............. School closes at normal time for Christmas holiday 

Tuesday 3rd January ........................ INSET Day - school closed to children 

Wednesday 4th January ................... Children return to school at normal time 
Year 2 trip to Tower of London 

Thursday 5th January ....................... 10:00am Reception tour for prospective parents 
10:30am Nursery tour for prospective parents 

 

Term Dates 2016-2017 

These are the London Borough of Sutton term dates for the 2016-2017 academic year. Please note that four of the  
INSET days have now been confirmed. One further day is still to be planned. 

Wednesday 21st December 2016 - Break up for Christmas Tuesday 18th April 2017 - INSET Day - school closed 

Tuesday 3rd January 2017 - INSET Day - school closed Wednesday 19th April 2017  - Children return to school 

Wednesday 4th January 2017 - Children return to school w/c 29th May 2017 - Half term holiday (one week) 

w/c 13th February 2017 - Half term holiday (one week) Friday 21st July 2017 - Break up for Summer 

Friday 31st March 2017 - Break up for Easter  


